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POST 

28th week in Ordinary Time 
13th October 2024



In Year 5 TB, the pupils have 
been testing the viscosity of 

liquids to design a cough 
syrup in Science.



Reception classes 
enjoyed a visit 
from a therapy 
dog on Monday 

afternoon. 
This follows on 

from our learning 
and reading 

‘Oh No George!’



Thank you 
for visiting 

Zola!
It was so 
lovely to 

meet you.



The children in 
Nursery class have 
been learning that 

God made each and 
everyone of them 
and made them all 

unique.



In 4DA, we were learning about the Jewish Passover festival 
and how it links with the Catholic Mass.



Year 5 pupils have been designing and 
making their own pieces of installation Art.



Our morning 
starter in year 3 
was to make 11.



The 
Reception 
children 
enjoyed 

the 
sunshine 

when 
learning 

outdoors!



Another 
amazing 

clarinet lesson 
in Year 5 
Teresa on 
Tuesday. 

The children 
can now play 

C, D, E, F and G 
and the 

squeaks are 
getting fewer!



In Science, Year 4 were recognising how the 
differences in teeth relate to an animal's diet.



It was lovely to hear 
one of our year 3
children share the 

'Our Father' in Romanian 
during our year 3 

collective worship.



Year 6 explored multiplying and 
dividing by 10, 100 and 1000 by 

completing a tarsia puzzle!



Reception class were 
busy, making 

information books on 
dogs. 

This follows on from 
discussions about 

what we would need 
in order to care for 
them properly and 

from our earlier visit 
from the therapy dog.



Reception 
classes enjoyed 

singing with
Mr. Lee on 

Wednesday 
morning. 
We are 

beginning to 
learn Harvest 

songs.



Year One have had 
fun exploring 

more than and 
fewer than. 

We then made 
equal signs to 

show the same as. 
Great fun! 



The Nursery children 
enjoyed their

PE session. 
They move freely 
and with pleasure 
and confidence.



This week Year 5TB had to test what 
might be the best conditions to grow 
Yeast in. The pupils had to use their 
scientific enquiry skills to measure, 
observe and find results. Thank you 
to our Teacher from the CIEC project 

for preparing us for our visit to 
Sartorius Stedum!



Do you know how to stipple and crosshatch? Year 2 do! They used their skills to draw 
their teddies focusing on capturing the texture in the fur. We are so proud of them!



Stipple 
and 

Crosshatch



Year 6 
Shakespeare 
designed a 

mini quiz for 
their neighbour 

to answer 
about our RE 
topic so far.



Look how many 
countries our Year 2s are from!
The children used atlases to find 

their special flag.



Watch learning in 
the Nursery class:

https://x.com/i/status/1844734147006275889

https://x.com/i/status/1844734147006275889


Y1 mark 
making 
in art





We did it again!

Mrs. Hargrave 

says, 

“Well done 
Year One!”



Year 2 enjoyed a special 
class liturgy together as 

we thought about ways of 
being close to Jesus.



Fun and learning 
in Reception 

practising our 
phonic 

knowledge and 
making the most 

of a bright 
afternoon.



Pupils in 
Yr 5TB 

have been 
focusing on 

using a range 
of descriptive 
language in 
their English 

writing 
lessons.



Year One has been 
practising songs for our

 Harvest Festival. 
The produce has started 

to come in.
 Can you support us
 to support others?

 Listen here

https://x.com/i/status/1844795240697246196

https://x.com/i/status/1844795240697246196


Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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